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1 message

MAHENDRA TRI <mahendra.tri@fk.unair.ac.id>

editorial@f1000research.com <editorial@f1000research.com> Thu, Oct 13, 2022 at 8:15 AM

To: mahendra.tri@fk.unair.ac.id

Dear Mahendra Tri Arif

Neonatal resuscitation: A cross-sectional study measuring the readiness of healthcare personnel
Utomo MT, Sampurna MTA, Widyatama RA, Visuddho V, Angelo Albright I, Etika R, Angelika D, Handayani KD et al.

It's been a while since we've heard from you, so we wanted to check whether you were aware that your article has not yet
passed peer review.

Your article has received peer review reports with the following status(es):
2 Approved with Reservations

To pass peer review the article must receive at least two peer review reports with the status ‘Approved’ or at least two reports
with the status ‘Approved with Reservations’ and one with the status ‘Approved’. Please see the FAQs page for up-to-date
information on where your article will be indexed after it passes peer review.

Until now, we have assumed that you are in the process of revising your article in response to the peer review reports. However,
as we have yet to receive your revisions, please can you update us on whether you are in the process of revising or intending to
do so in the future. For information on how to submit a new version, please visit Article Guidelines (new versions).

If you need any assistance, please let us know and we will be happy to help - we look forward to hearing from you.
Best regards

Olivia
The Editorial Team, F1000Research

F1000Research is the trading name of F1000 Research Limited. This e-mail is confidential and should not be used by
anyone who is not the original intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, distribution, copying or use of this message or taking any action in reliance on the contents of it is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please destroy it immediately, and notify the sender.
F1000 Research Limited does not accept liability for any statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not
expressly made on behalf of F1000 Research Limited. No contracts may be concluded on behalf of F1000 Research
Limited by means of e-mail communication. F1000 Research Limited is Registered in England and Wales with Company
Number 8322928, Registered Office Howick Place, London SW1P 1WG, UK.
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